
 

 

COVID-19 UPDATE – December 2021 
 
In line with government guidance, Taunton Fertility Acupuncture is open for 
CAREFUL PRACTICE.  This means that anyone can be treated, subject to 
screening for clinical vulnerability and Covid symptom screening.  There will be 
social distancing limitations and additional hygiene requirements in place.   
 
Despite the government relaxing certain requirements around face masks and social 
distancing in July 2021, we continue to maintain a high level of caution.  Therefore, 
all the same infection control measures remain in place as before.   
 
The premises are COVID-19 secure.  
 
As a member of the British Acupuncture Council, Judy is following their guidelines as 
well as Public Health England and other Government advice. 
 
Individual risk assessments are being conducted for every session and all clients will 
need to complete a screening and consent form prior to attending.  On the premises 
we have extra hygiene and safety measures in place (temperature checks, face 
masks, additional cleaning protocols and social distancing whenever possible).   
 
Please do get in touch to find out how we can help you and if you have any query 
about coming for treatment. 
 
Judy Shipway      (last updated: 6th December 2021) 
 


